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Mr M Cotter

EA1N and EA2 Onshore substation opposition. PINS REF 20023069 &
20023070 Deadline 12 Submission, 28 June.
 
Dear Planning Inspectorate.
 
I take issue with SPR’s answer to your question ExQs3. 3.8.4.
 
The track between Friston and Little Moor farm has existed for 500 plus years.
The track linked Friston to the homestead of eight occupied properties at Little
Moor Farm which was known as Hunts Farm Settlement, and the moated
parsonage. 

This track is there because of the homestead so therefore is of
massive significance to the existing properties heritage and the foundations of
the other properties, which are still visible in the ground. My deeds still show
easements for access to Little Moor along the track from Friston.

SPR’s dismissal of it importance shows their complete disregard for our
countries history. They are only interested in bulldozing their project through
and their only driver is cost. They are not a sustainable green developer as
they claim; in fact, this is turning into “Very Dirty Wind”. They are a profit-
making conglomerate with zero conscience.
 
I endorse the views of organisations who really understand the uniqueness of
these assets,  Historic England, SASES and the councils as well as numerous
IP’s. 
 
I thank the Inspectorate for their due diligence during these trying times and
implore you not to allow the destruction of the irreplaceable when there are so
many viable alternatives.
 
Kind Regards
Martin Cotter.
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